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Any queries pertaining to the above or any other aspect of Halaal may be referred 
to our offices. 

 

 
 

  

ANNUAL OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

To give our team a much-needed break our offices will be closing at 12h00 on 
Friday 27th December 2013 and reopen on Thursday, 2nd January 2014, 
Insha Allah. 

Our management and staff take this opportunity of thanking the public, our 
Executive, member organisations, certified plants, suppliers, friends, well-wishers 
for giving us the privilege to be of service.  

We ask Allah Ta’ala to give all a restful period of peace, quality family time and 
safe travel on our busy roads, Aameen. 

 


